
CHANCELLOR VISITS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION 

The Chancellor of the University of Nairobi Dr Vijoo Rattansi visited the School of Education 

on Thursday July 3, 2014. The Chancellor, accompanied by the Vice Chancellor Professor 

George Magoha and other top University Management officials was given a tour of various 

facilities within the School. 

 

 


